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BUFFALO, N.Y. – Tuesday, May 18, 2021 – Lippes Mathias is pleased to announce the addition of Lukas M.
Horowitz to its Public Sector Labor Team as an associate attorney. Lukas will will work out of Lippes Mathias’ office
in Albany, N.Y.

Lukas focuses his practice on representing public sector labor unions in matters involving members’ terms and
conditions of employment, including disciplinary arbitrations, contract grievance arbitrations, improper employer
practices before the New York State Public Employment Relations Board, administrative hearings before the New
York State Justice Center and related litigation matters in New York State courts.

In 2019, Lukas received his J.D. from Albany Law School and earned his B.A. from Hobart and William Smith
Colleges in 2014.

About Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman
Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP is a full-service law firm with more than 130 attorneys serving clients
regionally, nationally and internationally. With offices in Buffalo, Albany and New York, N.Y.; Greater Toronto
Area; Chicago, Ill.; Jacksonville, Fla.; and Washington, D.C., the firm represents publicly and privately-owned
companies, private equity and venture capital firms, real estate developers, financial institutions, municipalities,
governmental entities, and individuals. 

Year after year, Lippes Mathias is proud to be recognized by The Best Lawyers in America®, U.S. News - Best
Lawyers®, Super Lawyers and Chambers USA. 


